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DRC Members in Attendance: City Manager Norm Beagley, Police Chief Rodney Hurst, Public Works
Director Jason Callaway, Fire Chief Ryan Lind, and Building Official Randy Spadafora.

Others in Attendance: City Recorder Amalie Ottley.
Assistant City Manager Jason Bond and City Engineer Jon Lundell were excused from the meeting.
Manager Beagley called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.

1. Traffic Control Request
A traffic control request for 120 East.

Manager Beagley presented a written traffic control request that was received by resident Jason
DuMond regarding 120 East between Highland Drive and 610 South. Mr. DuMond expressed concerns
regarding parking along 120 East. Building Official Spadafora inquired where the applicant specifically
requested red curbing to be added. The DRC discussed concerns about red-curbing one whole side of
120 East taking away street parking for the existing townhomes. Manager Beagley pointed out that the
asphalt, with the gutter pans, is 43 -feet wide, which is one of the widest street sizes in Santaquin.
Director Callaway suggested that red curbs be added around the corners and in front of the mailboxes
but not the entirety of the street on one side or another. The DRC members discussed concerns for kids
walking to school and the recent extensive construction parking. Chief Hurst was concerned if 120 East is
red-curbed, more parking will be pushed out onto Highland Drive and possibly other areas. Chief Lind
agreed with Chief Hurst and Director Callaway. Manager Beagley added that, even with parking, there is
adequate space for a safe drive aisle for emergency vehicles.

Chief Lind made a motion to red curb around the corners and in front of the mailbox on 120 East.
Building Official Spadafora seconded the motion.

Police Chief Rodney Hurst Yes
Public Works Director Jason Callaway Yes
Fire Chief Ryan Lind Yes
City Manager Norm Beagley Yes
Assistant City Manager Jason Bond Absent
Building Official Randy Spadafora Yes
City Engineer Jon Lundell Absent

The motion passed unanimously.

Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 10:12 a.m.
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Jon Lundell, City Engineer Amalie R. Ottley, City Recofder
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